
 

 

Circular No – 050/2024 

Date: 18.07.2024 

To 

All Members of the Association 

 
KEA WRITES TO THE CHIEF MINISTER NOT TO ENACT EMPLOYMENT TO 

LOCAL CANDIDATES IN INDUSTRY, FACTORIES AND OTHER 
ESTABLISHMENTS ACT 

 
The Association has addressed a letter dated 18.07.2024 to the Hon’ble Chief 

Minister, Government of Karnataka requesting him no to enact the proposed Law 

relating to Employment of Local Candidates in Industry, Factories and other 

establishments. Copy of the letter is attached for information of the members.  

 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
Sd/ 

[B C Prabhakar] 
    President 










